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2) Ms. Kathy Lawler of Dorchester Drive cited two recent fatalities within two
months from accidents involving trash trucks and commented that Hilltown does not need any
additional trash truck traffic.

3) Mr. Robert Nelson, 1025 Cherry Drive, is also opposed to the re-zoning requgest,
cxpressing concern with what he considers a dangerous traffic situation at the Bethlehem
Pike/Rt. 113 intersection. Hc asked the Board to deny the request by SWS to rczone the property
on Bethlehcm Pike from LI to HI.

4) Mrs. Leslie Basselt, a neighhoring property owner, asked what benefits the
Township would gain by approving lhc SWS re-zoning recquest. Chairperson Salvadore
explained that this advertised Public Hearing is to do just that, hear cormments {rom the public
and noted that the Supervisors would not te entertaining any questions this cvening. Mrs.
Bassett cannot understand how a trash transfer station would be a benefit to the community with
the additional heavy truck tralfic it would bring,

by} Mr. Patch Bassett stated that the neighboring residents know what to expecl with
the Light Industrial District uses over the years. It is the fear ol the unknown with the Heavy
dustrial District that will create a huge impact on the neighborhood.

6) Ms. Jean Bartholomew of (22 Devonshire Way cited the extreme traffic
congestion she and her husband presently experience when trying to leave their home which is
located within the nearby Village at Dorchester over-55 community. She camot imagine what
impact the increase in truck traffic will have o1 the surrounding area.

7) Mr. Dave Cooper of 3379 Eethlehermn Pike remindcd the Supervisors of the
photograph on the Township’s website homepage, showing a pastoral and serenc view, and
asked them to keep that pbotograph in mind when they make their decision on the SWS re-
zoning rcquest matter this evening,

D. CONSENT AGENDA.:
- Minutes of the November 25, 2013 Supervisor’s Meeting,
- Bills List dated December 10, 21013,
- Financial Statement for month :nding November 30, 2013.
- Silverdale and Souderton Fire Companies — 2014 Fire Protection Agreement for
Signature.

Motion was made by Supcrvisor Mcilhinrey, seconded by Supervisor Groff, and carried
unanimeusly to approve and accept the Consent Agenda items as noted above, Therc was no
public cotmment,

E. SUPERVISOR'S COMMENTS: None.







